
 

  
   Human Resources Board 
 

 
 

TO:  HONORABLE BOARD MEMBERS                     DATE: MARCH 4, 2019 
 
FROM:   HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT   
 
SUBJECT: DEPARTMENAL PRESENTATION – PUBLIC UTILITIES DEPARTMENT 
 
 
ISSUE:  
 
Receive a presentation on relevant personnel matters from the Public Utilities Department. 
  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Human Resources Board receive and file this update on relevant personnel matters 
from Public Utilities Department. 

 
 

BACKGROUND: 
 
On a monthly basis, the Human Resources Board requests the attendance of a Department 
Head at its Board Meeting to discuss relevant personnel matters, such as information regarding 
current and projected employment opportunities and personnel-related strategic initiatives for 
the upcoming year.  
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The attached presentation discusses relevant personnel matters for the Public Utilities 
Department. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report.  
 
 
Prepared by: Colene Torres, Senior Administrative Analyst 
Approved by:  Stephanie Holloman, Human Resources Director 
Approved by:  Rafael Guzman, Assistant City Manager 
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